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We would like to welcome you all to our first newsletter of 2020 and 

wish a warm welcome to the new families who have joined us.   We 

look forward to meeting you at our upcoming  events for parents  

EYFS TRAINING FOR PARENTS 

 

Following requests from parents and 

our successful sessions last year, we will 

be holding an EYFS training session for 

parents on Thursday 6th February at 

6.30pm to explain how we implement 

the EYFS at nursery and how you can 

support your children’s learning at 

home.   Please let the staff on the door 

know if you will be able to attend 

 

 

LINK BETWEEN THE GENERATIONS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we believe in 

creating links between the generations 

therefore all our 3+ children will be visiting 

the Care Home twice a month to bring a 

smile to the residents’ faces.  We know 

that the children benefit from interacting 

with the older generation and are sure 

they will enjoy the experience.  If you 

would rather your child did not attend 

please inform management 

 

 

 

 

E-SAFETY BOOK 

Children often talk to us about playing on computers and tablets at home.  We all know 
that technology is the future but we also need to make sure that children access the 
internet safely especially when they are playing on phones.  We now have a book in 
our library that parents are welcome to borrow and read with their children regarding e-
safety and how to keep your children safe when accessing the internet.  It is written in 
simple language for children to understand.  Please let us know if you would like to 
borrow it 
 

If you would like to borrow the book please let Vanda or Lynne 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter! 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pancake Day 
 

Parents are invited to join us on 
25th February at 9am to make 

pancakes with the children.  We 
hope that you will be able to 

attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EMPLOYEE OF THE 
MONTH 
 

We are sure you 
would like to join 
us in 
congratulating 
MARTA who is 
our employee of 
the month.   
 

PRIVATE SCHOOL TALK 

All parents who are considering private 

schools are invited to attend a talk by Demi 

at our Elstree setting on 11th February at 

10am. She will be giving information about 

how to prepare children for the 

assessment process. Please let us know if 

you would like to attend 

SPANISH AT TOTS AND SCHOLARS… 

JUTOS PODEMOS HACERLO!! 

We were very pleased to have had such 

positive feedback from you about much 

your children are enjoying our Spanish 

activities.  We are happy to go that 

extra mile to develop the love of 

learning  languages for your children. 

 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are very 

pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 10% off 

your invoice for one month after a new 

family that you have recommended starts 

with us.  We would kindly ask that you 

email us to let us know when you have 

made a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

DATES THE NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED 

Please note that in addition to Bank Holidays the 

nursery will be closed for staff training on 26th 

June and the 6th November.  Sorry for the 

inconvenience  

 


